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1. Snacks at Clubs (Not After-school club)
This was discussed at the last meeting in April and the minutes are on the Gresham website. It was found that children were taking too long which was delaying the start of clubs.

2. Behaviour Management policy for KS2
The issue of disrespectful behaviour by some in the older years during Friday assembly and in the playground, therefore it was requested if the current strategies be looked at. 
At this stage the school will not look at changing the current policy. There has been a lot of work within the school in regards to respect which has had a positive impact on behaviour.
Friday assembly is a difficult time as it’s the end of a long week and the children have been participating in non-core subjects.

3. Lunch menus/Choices
Some children in KS1 do not believe they are getting their lunch choices. Unfortunately some children change their minds when they get into the dining hall or they have forgotten what they have chosen. Ms Steele has spoken with individual parents and class teachers. If this is still an issue please raise this with your individual class teacher.
 
4. Parents’ Evening in Summer term
A request to have the spring parent evening moved to summer term. This will not happen as there are end of year assessments, SATS and end of year reports to write and along with other time constraints. It is felt that parents prefer receiving written reports. As always parents can arrange to have individual meeting with their child’s teacher if they have any questions or issues.

5. Year 2 – class mix up
This will happen before the meet the teacher day in July and parents will be notified nearer the time.

6. Merit Assemblies 
There will be no more merit assembly as of September. Friday afternoon assemblies will still happen but it will be something different. The reason behind this is it’s become more and more challenging for staff to manage both children and parents expectations, and is seen as both a motivator and de-motivate for some children. Children will still receive rewards, sticker, certificates and house point on a more spontaneous basis. Sports and IPC assemblies will continue.

7. Sports Day Photos
Taking photos at sports day was discussed. It was unanimously agreed by Ms Steele and parent reps that strict rules would have to be adhered to by all parents/careers/other family members who attend the event, if this was to be allowed.
Action: Ms Steele and class reps to work on fair and appropriate rules which class reps will filter down to year groups, if agreed.

*END*
